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Like our Facebook Page 

School Hours: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri: 

Grades K-5 7:30-2:30 

Wednesday: 

Grades K-5 7:30-12:30 

Preschool Half Day Programs: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri., 

(Not class on Wednesday) 

AM 7:30-10:30, PM 11:30-2:30 

 

 

Attendance: 480-541-3801 

Health Office: 482-541-3820 

Transportation: 480-541-1700 

Cafeteria: 480-541-3826 

Phone Numbers 

Main: 

480-541-3800 

Fax: 

480-541-3810 

8/22 PTO Ice Cream Social 5:30-7:00 PM MPR 

 

 

 

9/2  Labor Day—No School 

 

 

9/16 PTO Meeting—5:30-6:30, Mariposa Library 

 

 

9/19 PTO Restaurant Night: Someburros—9AM-9PM 

 

 

9/28 Kindergarten Breakfast 

https://www.facebook.com/kyrenedelamariposa/
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Kindergarten 

Pyper Reape 

Kannon Maxon 

Week of August 5th-9th 

1st Grade 

Elsie Kimbrell 

Arabella Carter 

2nd Grade 

Maddox Lederer 

 

3rd Grade 

Phi-Long Hoang 

Anthony Soriano 

Daniel Mahon 

4th Grade 

Mikayla Ballard 

Mariah Moreno Chaney 

5th Grade 

Ezra White 

Carly Quinn 

 

Week of August 12th-16th 

Kindergarten 

Kaisa LaPoint 

1st Grade 

Ny’Zayiah Harper 

Millicent Castaneda 

Aditya Dhomase 

2nd Grade 

Jaime Bauman 

Cherish Farr 

3rd Grade 

Jahmanii Wade 

Liam Tucker 

4th Grade 

America Dominguez 

Sarah Nechtman 

5th Grade 

Jasper Yates 

Ian Ramone 
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Car Line Pick Up 

* When dropping students off in the 
morning and picking students up in the 
afternoon, please have students enter 

and exit the vehicles through the     
passenger side rear door instead of 

walking into oncoming traffic to enter 
from the driver side rear door. 

Playground Supervision 

*Students may arrive at the playgrounds 
no earlier than 7:10 am. There is no     

supervision outside the school building  
before 7:10. Students may enter through 
the gates at 7:10 to go to the cafeteria 

for breakfast. 

North East Gate 

*ONLY students who live to the North 
and/or to the East of the school may use 
the NE gate to access the school property 
in the mornings and afternoons and per-
mission must be given for access by the 

Assistant Principal, Ms. Payne. 
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Bike/Scooter Safety 

According to the city of Tempe: 

*Minors with consent of, or accompa-
nied by a parent or guardian, may ride 

on the sidewalk at all times. Parents and 
guardians may also ride on the sidewalk 

when accompanying a minor. 

*Bikes and scooters must ride with the 
flow of traffic 

*Bikes and scooters must yield the right
-of-way to any pedestrian; slow down 
to 5 mph; and give an audible signal be-

fore passing. 

*Riders must be over the age of 16 to 
operate all non-human powered vehi-

cles. 

*Riders under the age of 18 are re-
quired to wear a helmet if operating a 

human-powered or non-human-
powered vehicle. 

 

NO PARKING 

Please pay attention to all “No Parking’ 
signs. Especially on Knox, Eastbound traf-
fic. The South side of Knox is a “No Park-
ing” zone. Tempe police have been notified 

and will begin to patrol regularly. Thank 
you for your cooperation and your in-
volvement to ensure student safety. 
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Message from the Principal 

 

It is hard to believe that we are close to the end of the third full week of school.  We have begun what is another outstand-
ing year at Mariposa!     

 

A special thank you to our families who came out for Curriculum Night.   Your visibility and engagement in your child’s 
learning is important in your child’s development and provided you with important information to support your child 
throughout this school year.    

 

Mariposa, in collaboration with the PTO, has many wonderful events planned for the upcoming school year.  A special 
thanks to Adrianna Erickson for organizing our annual Ice Cream Social.  It will be held on Thursday, August 22nd from 
5:30 – 7:00.  We are very fortunate to have a dedicated and committed PTO whose mission is to support our students, staff 
and school as a whole! 

 

Mariposa is excited about the growth and continuation of our Computer Immersion Program!   We are now a one:one 
school where every child has access to an educational I-Pad in Kindergarten, Chrome Books in First and Second Grade and 
Lenovo tablets and laptops in Third through Fifth grades.  Your children will utilize these devices as they engage in lessons 
that integrate technology into Science and Social Studies. Please join us on Monday, September 23rd @ 6:00 PM to learn 
more about the program and be introduced to coding.   

 

Kyrene is very fortunate to have the support of our community in last years passing of the bond and override initiatives.   
The new roof Mariposa which was over thirty years old has been replaced with new skylights in all classrooms.   We are cur-
rently receiving a much needed energy upgrade to increase efficiency in our heating and cooling.    

 

I am excited about the many new programming opportunities for children including a social and emotional curriculum that 
will have a weekly focus in each classroom with a focus on self-awareness, self-management, social awareness, responsible 
decision-making and relationship skills. We believe that this focus along with the addition of a Social Worker will provide 
additional supports to children and families to support them in a multitude of ways.    

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement.  If together, we always put children at the heart and the center of 
our decisions, your child’s experience at Mariposa will be nothing but the best!   

 

Respectfully,  

 

Spencer Fallgatter, Principal 
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